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June 23, 2020 

Dear ICRS Parents,  

FALL PLANNING HAS BEGUN!  As of today I’m excited to announce that 13 teachers and staff 

signed up to be part of the summer planning committees (Health and Wellness, Scheduling, 

Communication, and Technology). Next week we onboard parents including medical professionals 

and Commissioners. Our commitment is to provide premier education to your children always 

keeping at the forefront of our plans the safety of the children and staff, our great sense of 

community, and the school’s   

• Mission 

• Philosophy  

• Schoolwide Learning Expectations  

We know that guidelines from the CDC and the state change with new information.  We will plan 

with the information we have at hand now, with the understanding that we can always scale back.  

Immaculate Conception Regional School follows the lead of the Office of Catholic Schools and 

operates under the jurisdiction of the Washington State Board of Education. The Board of Education 

works in tandem with the Office of the Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI).  (See the OSPI 

guidelines: Reopening Washington Schools Planning Guide.) During Covid-19 I am also in close 

communications with the Skagit County Department of Health (DOH).  

REPORT CARDS are going home this week. Watch for them in the mail.  

 

YEARBOOKS will be available for pick up next Monday and Tuesday (June 29 & 30), or in August. 

 

OFFICE HOURS. In June and August, the office is open Monday-Friday, 9AM-3PM. We are 

closed in July but can be reached via email.   

• Dayna Frederick, Bookkeeper, frederick@icrsweb.org 

• Brock Veltri, Marketing/Development Director, bveltri@icrsweb.org 

• Gaby Oropeza, Secretary, goropeza@icrsweb.org 

• Gwen Rodrigues, Principal, rodrigues@icrsweb.org 

 

SUMMER COMMUNICATIONS from the school will continue weekly via email and social 

media.  As the Planning Committee meets each week, details of their progress will be reported to our 

families.  

 

 

https://www.icrsweb.org/about-us/philosophy/
https://www.icrsweb.org/about-us/philosophy/
https://www.icrsweb.org/about-us/sles/
https://www.k12.wa.us/sites/default/files/public/workgroups/Reopening%20Washington%20Schools%202020%20Planning%20Guide.pdf
mailto:frederick@icrsweb.org
mailto:bveltri@icrsweb.org
mailto:goropeza@icrsweb.org
mailto:rodrigues@icrsweb.org
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PRAYERS. Please keep Mrs. Wade and her family in your prayers. Her mother, Eileen Renner, 

passed away on June 23 and will be among the communion of saints praying for her loved ones here 

on earth.  The staff are purchasing gas cards for Mrs. Wade as she continues to travel between her 

home and her parents’ home to provide much needed support. School families can mail cards of 

condolence and support to the school (Attn: Mrs. Wade) during the month of July.  

 

Peace and love, 

Principal Rodrigues 

 

 

 

 

 

 


